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DEPARTMENT OF CHEMICAL AND PETROLEUM ENGINEERING

4006 LEARNED
913-864-4965

January 17, 1986

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Rdgion IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive

Suite 1000

Arlington, TX 76011

Attention: Mr. Robert Martin, Regional Director

Re: LLicense R-78, Docket 50-148

Dear Mr, Martin:

The University of Kansas plans to ship two (2) cask loads of irradiated
fuel to the Savannah River Plant in the near future. The scheduling window

you, but we have previously shipped two

Sincerely,
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Harold F. Rosson
Reactor Director

Copies: Bob Bearse
Mark Manning

..|l...lﬂ! T0: zza! ; 'és. ——
L A |
$6-06/ o\

)
860218 !
:_’DR Agg.x:@“ 8386'(‘3;:3 Q‘é “.




